
 

Ringmore Summer Fayre Consultation 26th August 2019 

 

The RNPSG took a stand at the 2019 Ringmore Village Summer 

Fayre and mounted an exhibition of the current progress with the 

Neighbourhood Plan. 

The main targets of the consultation was to up date the residents 

with progress and encourage feed back on “Community Land Trust 

involvement” and “non designated Heritage Assets”  There were 

forms for individuals to fill in to signify their interest. 

 

 

 

There was very little interest shown at the fayre resulting in no one 

indicating their wish to be involved with CLT and only two people 

filling in Heritage asset forms.  One visitor left a comment on the 

the notice board. 

Later it was resolved that the poor attendance was due to most 

residents being engaged in running stalls at the Fayre and not able 

to access the stand.  Consequently, a further “Open Morning Event” 

was organise for November, which was better attended. 


